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Carlene Smith

From: blasandjack@comcast.net
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 12:58 PM
To: Carlene Smith
Subject: 3642 Eagle Ave

 
Carlene, 
  
We have received a notice providing us an opportunity to comment on a proposed variance 
requested by Chance Blatt of 3642 Eagle Ave. 
  
Please be advised that we have absolutely no objection at all. The Blatt family is a delight to have in 
the neighborhood; they maintain their home and are excellent neighbors. We cannot imagine how 
granting this variance would create a negative impact on anyone on Eagle Ave. 
  
Should you require further comment, please contact us at 305-942-6590. 
  
Sincerley, 
  
Jack Wetzler 
Blas Mesa 
3635 Eagle Ave 
KW FL 33040 














